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AB 131

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: February 10, 2015
Agency Submitting: Department of Motor Vehicles, Management Services and Programs Division

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Contract Programming (Expense) $76,700

Total 0 $76,700 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The DMV is currently required to offer males ages 18-26 the option to register with the Selective Service by submitting 
their personal information to the Selective Service System when they apply for a driver's permit or license.  This bill 
requires the DMV to submit this information and inform customers that their application authorizes the DMV to do so.  It 
also expands the practice to include applicants for a DAC who fall into this demographic.

The proposed implementation date of 7/1/2015 cannot be met as a result of the estimated programming hours needed 
to complete the requirements.  Due to the Department's existing programming priorities and mandates, funding for a 
computer systems Master Services Agreement programmer(s) is included in this fiscal note.  The estimated contract 
programming hours are 767 at $100 per hour ($76,700).  This is a one-time cost.

Amy McKinneyName

Title Chief of Administration

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Monday, February 09, 2015

The agency's response appears reasonable.

Julia TeskaName

DirectorTitle
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